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1 message

Gay, Robin <robin.gay@gbi.ga.gov> Wed, Apr 19, 2023 at 9:49 AM
To: Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com>

 

April 19, 2023

 

 

Mr. Billy No Last Name Provided

madvideos@gmail.com

 

Reference:        Michael Cole    
ORM:                 2023-4662

 

Dear Mr. No Last Name Provided:

 

The Georgia Bureau of Investigation received your Open Records Request on March 23, 2023, for records
pertaining to Michael Cole, case number(s) 07-0081-34-23.

 

The records in this case are part of a pending investigation or prosecution. Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 50-18-72(a)
(4), the records are not subject to disclosure until the investigation/prosecution is concluded, which includes
the appeals process.

 

This office does not monitor the status of pending cases.  You may resubmit your request when the case is
closed. 

 

 

GBI Office of Privacy and Compliance

Open Records Unit

openrecords2@gbi.ga.gov
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(404) 270-8527

 

 

 

From: Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:43 PM
To: OpenRecords <OpenRecords2@gbi.ga.gov>
Subject: ORR Veron Cratic

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Good day,

 

I am requesting the Vernon Cratic body cam from your agency. It is the body cam from officer Michael Cole of the
Richmond County Sheriff's department in Augusta Georgia. Pat Morgan is in charge of the investigation. This incident
took place 11.22.22 at the 2200 block of Bungalow road at around 1:40 am.

 

Thank You

Billy
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